
Fri. Nov. 16  Report Cards 

Fri. Nov. 30 Spirit Day 

Wed. - Fri.  Nov. 21, 22, 23 No School -Thanksgiving 

Wed. Dec. 12, Christmas Play at NDA 7:00 pm 

Mon.-Tues. Dec. 17, 18  Santa Shop 

Fri. Dec. 21 Noon Dismissal 

Fri. Dec. 21 Spirit Day 

Mon. Dec 24  - Wed. Jan 2 Christmas Break 

    —————————————————— 

TUITION                                                                        

Just a reminder that November tuition is due soon.        

Payments are due by the 20th of each month and can 

be dropped in the locked mailbox on the porch anytime. 

Payments may also be sent in with your student and giv-

en to the teacher.  Mrs. Papakirk is happy to have you 

stop in the office as well. 

SCHOOL DELAY/ CLOSING                                              

Delay and closing announcements will be emailed early 

in the morning. If you are watching the news, look for 

“Prince of Peace Covington.” You can check channel 5 

(WLWT), channel 9 (WCPO) and channel 12 (WKRC). 

This year, we begin having the option of a 90 minute de-

lay.  In this situation, drop off will begin at 9:00 and 

school will begin at 9:20 am.  Please do not drop your 

children off before this time, as the school will be closed 

until 9 a.m.  Half day preschoolers will still dismiss at  

their usual time of 11 am.    

PRINCE OF PEACE BOOK FAIR                                   

A special THANK YOU to Barb Fritz for coordinating the 

Book Fair. We appreciate the support from students and 

parents in purchasing books.  

ST. JOHN FALL FESTIVAL                                                  

Don’t forget, THIS Sunday, November 18 from 2:00 - 

7:30, is the St. John’s Fall Festival. It’s a great time for 

delicious food, raffles and spending time with friends! 

Each year we support the festival because St. John’s 

plays a big part in supporting our school.  Please send in 

non-perishable and paper goods for the grocery booth 

from now until Friday, November 16th. A bin is placed in 

the school hall way by the steps. A special thank you to 

Debbie and Tim Bartlett for preparing the dinner!! 

SPIRIT WEAR                                                                 

Don’t miss your last chance to buy POP spirit wear this 

week! It can make for a great Christmas present. Go to 

the website and look for the box that says Prince of 

Peace. Happy Ordering!  

https://www.vennefronapparel.com/Default.aspx     

SPIRIT DAYS                                                              
The last Friday of every month will be designated as 
"Spirit Days" and the children may be out of uniform if 
they are wearing ANY shirt that says POP is fine. Please 
remember that jeans may be worn if they are in good 
condition without holes. The next POP Spirit Day will be 
on Friday, November 30th.  

BASKETBALL PAYMENT AND MISSING UNIFORMS                                            

A reminder to please send in your payment for basket-

ball if your child has signed up to play. The cost is $45 

and can be sent to the office. Also, please check and 

see if you have any uniform jerseys/shorts from last 

year. The uniforms can be turned into the office or to 

Stef Adams. 

BOX TOPS                                                                 

Please keep sending in those Box Tops! Each one is 

worth 10 cents. They help our school buy much needed 

supplies. The class with the most Box Tops by end of 

November will be treated to donuts.  

PLASTIC CAPS                                                       

Please help our school collect plastic caps!  Our amaz-

ing 7th and 8th graders are partnering with Green Tree 

Plastics to make a bench for Prince of Peace made en-

tirely out of recycled plastic caps. Please send in your 

plastic caps from milk jugs, detergents, ketchup bottles, 

water bottles.. anything plastic that doesn't have metal 

can be used.  It takes 200 pounds to make a bench, so 

please tell your family and friends to help us with this 

collection!  

WINTERFEST                                                              

Winterfest is Prince of Peace’s largest fundraiser of the 

year.  We are seeking donations for our silent auction—

event tickets, gift cards, new merchandise, getaway 

trips, etc.  If you have any questions, please contact 

Barb Fritz (bfritz1@zoomtown.com or 859-468-0909). 
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